
Years ago my wife Mary Lee made Nativity sets for members 

of the family.  Upon the death of our sister and brother-in-law, 

our nephew returned their set to us.   

For years, every Christmas, my wife promised that she would 

paint a detailed set for us and every year, the set was put 

away still in the original wood tones.   

This year, with being quarantined due to COVID-19, my wife 

had plenty of time to fulfill that promise to both of us.   

Not only did she repaint the set,  I was commissioned by my 

wife to make a stable for the figures which I promptly did out 

of left-over pieces found in the garage.   

 

This is the final result. 
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